From: 
"Strelkoff,Stacy L ‑ LGA" <sstrelkoff@att.com>PRIVATE 

To:
"'kstanley@fcc.gov'" <kstanley@fcc.gov>

Date: 
2/23/00 11:27AM

Subject: 
Palau, Micronesia and Marshall Islands

Ken,

In response to your inquiry regarding Palau, Micronesia and Marshall

Islands, I believe the only missing information is the affidavits.  I was

unable to submit the affidavits electronically on the IBFS system so I am

attaching them to this email.

As I previously mentioned, I have been having a lot of difficulty

electronically submitting affidavits (as attachments to the accounting rate

filings) on the IBFS system.  I have brought this up to the IBFS help line

as well but have not heard back.

 <<Marshall Islands NTA.pdf>>  <<Micronesia FSMTC.pdf>>  <<Palau PNCC.pdf>> 

Please call me if there are any other outstanding issues with these

accounting rate filings.

Stacy L. Strelkoff

Paralegal

AT&T

295 North Maple Avenue

Basking Ridge, NJ 07920

(908)221‑4972

Fax (908)221‑4490

